PUBLIC NOTICE
BEVERAGE CONTAINER MANAGEMENT BOARD

NOTICE OF DEPOT CLOSURE

2134071 Alberta Ltd. has ceased operations of the Milk River Bottle Depot in Milk River, AB which is now
permanently closed to the public.

The BCMB recognizes the distance that needs to be travelled to another Depot. However, we hope you
will continue to return your beverage containers for a refund and recycling at another Depot in
communities you may be visiting or travelling through. The closest depots to Milk River are:

e Raymond Bottle Depot - 37 West 200 North, Raymond

¢ Magrath Bottle Depot - East 5 Avenue South, Magrath

¢ Taber Container Depot - 6005 - 60 Avenue, Taber

¢ Ability Bottle Depot — South - 2915 - 32 Street South, Lethbridge

Thank you for your patience and your commitment to recycling. The BCMB values the public’s efforts in
recycling and encourages those effected by this closure to seek an alternate Depot using the website,
https://albertadepot.ca/find-a-depot/. We thank the community of Milk River for your patience in this
matter and apologize for the inconvenience.

If you have any questions, please contact the BCMB toll-free at 1-888-424-7671, info@bcmb.ab.ca or by
mail:

Beverage Container Management Board
#100, 8616 — 51 Avenue NW
Edmonton, Alberta T6E 6E6
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